
Dear Sisters, 
  
Finally, I am happy to let you know that we can have a meeting for 
October.  We must follow all the CDC Covid-19 guidelines by 
maintaining social distance and everyone must wear a mask.  Masks will 
be worn throughout the meeting unless you stand to speak, then you 
may remove it while you are speaking and put it back on when you are 
finished.  There is to be NO FOOD OR DRINKS brought in. If you do 
not feel well, are immune compromised or are just uncomfortable to be 
around others, please stay home, we will get any important information 
to you.  

Our meeting will be 7:30 p.m. on Tuesday October 6th at Division 39. It 
will not be what we are used to, but at least we can start to get back to 
some normalcy.  We will not have any 50/50s or other contact activities.   

Since it is October, the month of the Holy Rosary, we will recite the 
rosary at 6:45.  

I look forward to seeing some of you at our next meeting Tuesday, 
October  6th.   
 
In Our Motto, 
 
Linda 
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“Our Lady of Knock” 
Division #87 – Organized February 4, 1992 

LADIES ANCIENT ORDER OF HIBERNIANS 

October Meeting Oct 6th , 7:30pm with Rosary at 6:45 

Mask Required, No food or drink 



IRISH POTATOES 

If you haven’t had a chance to settle up due to all the quarantine restrictions, please contact one of the 
officers to make arrangements.   

 

DIVISION SHIRTS 

If you ordered and/or paid for one of the long-sleeve tee or sweat shirts, please contact Eileen Smith or 
Linda to make arrangements.   

In Memory of: 
At our November meeting, we remember our sisters who have gone before us. This year we have lost a 
few members. In remembrance of them we would like to include a little paragraph about our deceased 
members. If you would like to submitted something for a November Meeting (pending covid) and the 
news letter please email the information to nancyssimplefood@gmail.com. This can be for any member 
that we have lost. 
 

LAOH DIVISION 87 ELECTIONS 

We need to elect our new officers for 2021-2022.  If you feel you would be interested in an office please 
let me know by email at Lmnevedom@hotmail.com  please put LAOH Office in the subject line.  If you 
have questions about an office please reach out to the current officer and she will be glad to give you 
some information.   
LAOH Division 87 Offices – All offices are open for nominations 

Elected Offices 
PRESIDENT 
VICE PRESIDENT 
RECORDING SECRETARY 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
TREASURER 
IRISH HISTORIAN 
MISSIONS & CHARITIES 
CATHOLIC ACTION 
MISTRESS AT ARMS 
SENTINNEL 
 
Appointed Offices 
FREEDOM FOR ALL IRELAND 
IMMIGRATION & EDUCATION 
GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE 
PUBLICITY 
BY-LAWS 
HIBERNIAN HUNGER PROJECT 
NEWSLETTER 
 
LAOH Irish History Contest 
   
Essay can be submitted Oct 1st through Nov 15th.  Anne will also have information at the meeting in 
October. 
 
2020-2021 THEME  “The Impact of the Irish Anglo Treaty of 1921” 
 Level 1 is for students in Grades 6-7-8 
 Level 2 is for students in Grades 9-10-11-12 
 
All information is located on the National LAOH Website: http://Ladiesaoh.com 
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Family News 

Birthday Blessings to Our Sisters 

 
 
 

Frances  Harris       2 
Ruth Ferrell            13 
MaryJane Hayes  18 
Grace Deissler      19 
Laura Lester         24 
Barbara Hurd         28 

 

Rich Hrapzynski 
Greg Riley 
 
The intentions of our Division 87     
members 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Special Intentions 

Memorials 



Puzzle 
No prizes, no pressure, a little puzzle just for fun. 



Chaplin 
        Sr. Lisa Breslin,  
        Lisabreslinssj@gmail.com 
  267-592-0841 
 

President  
 Linda Nevedomsky 
 Lmnevedom@hotmail.com 
 267-240-1083 
 

Vice President 
Kathy Annan 

        Kathleen.Annan@TUHS.Temple.edu 
         215-901-3364 
 

Recording Secretary 
Kathy Annan 

        Kathleen.Annan@TUHS.Temple.edu 
         215-901-3364 

 
Financial Secretary 

Donna Kearney (Donnelly) 
kddfam@aol.com 
215-915-3205 

 

Treasurer 
Bernadette Coyne 
bernmcoyne@verizon.net 

215-407-7969 
 

Historian 
Anne Foody 
afoody813@aol.com 
215-421-7359 

 
Missions & Charities 

Nancy Jones 
NancysSimpleFood@gmail.com 
267-241-4677 

 
Catholic Actions  

Eileen Smith 
eileenlaohdiv87@gmail.com 
215-688-0190 

 
Mistress At Arms 

Maria Gallagher  
mecrup@gmail.com 

609-304-7929 
 

Sentinel 
 Sr. Lisa Breslin,  
        Lisabreslinssj@gmail.com 
  267-592-0841 

 
 
 
 

Freedom for All Ireland 
 Bunny Clark 
 thebun28@gmail.com 
 215-551-5334 
      
Immigration & Education 
      
 
 
Publicity 

Maria Gallagher  
mecrup@gmail.com 

609-304-7929 
 
By Laws 

Eileen Smith 
eileenlaohdiv87@gmail.com 
215-688-0190 

 
Hibernian Hunger Project 

Ann Marie Kuvik 
amkuvik@gmail,com 
215-901-8052 

  

Name: 

  

Street address: 

 City, State, 

& Zip Code: 

  

Telephone: 

  

E-Mail : 

  

Purpose (please check box below):  

(   ) New mailing address          (    )  Dues Enclosed 

(   )  New e-mail address           (    ) Name change  

(   )  New telephone number 

Please complete the information above and return to: 

Donna Kearney, 

Financial Secretary, LAOH Division 87 

4540 Almond St. Philadelphia, PA 19137 

 

Please use this form when sending your dues or submitting 
any changes to Donna Kearney. 

Officer List 



c/o Donna Donnelly-Kearney 

4540 Almond Street 

Philadelphia, PA 19137 

Friendship. Unity & Christian Charity 
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